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Pre-School Newsletter 
Dear Parent/Carer, 

Welcome back!  We are very much looking forward to an exciting summer term 
in Pre-School with lots of outdoor learning.  A huge array of fun, topic-based 
activities have been planned that will make the most of the spring weather.  

The children loved learning about ‘People Who Help Us’ last term and had 
great fun when they were visited by the police and fire brigade.   

Our topic for this term is “The Outdoors” and our role play area has become a 
Garden Centre.  Please can your child bring an outdoor plant to school.  We 
will teach them how to look after their plant and use their knowledge to create 
a broader understanding of the world as well as creating observational 
drawings in Expressive Arts and Design. 

www.hulmehallschool.org 

Dates for your 
Diary 

Monday 3rd June  
Kindergarten Trip to 
Reddish Vale Farm   

Wednesday 19th June 

Sports Day 

April 2019 

Mrs Khinda, Head of Pre-School 

Sun Hats and Sun Cream 

We are keeping our fingers crossed 
that the lovely sunny weather that 
we had over Easter continues for 
the summer term!   With this in 
mind, please be reminded that all 
children will need to be sent to 
school with their sun cream 
(labelled) and school summer hat. 

Our summer hat is a burgundy 
legionnaire baseball cap and will 
provide protection from the sun to 
your child’s face, neck and ears.  
You can purchase it from school for 
£5.50. 

Summer Uniform 

Summer uniform must be purchased 
from our official supplier, Monkhouse 
Schoolwear.  You can either visit their 
shop or go to www.monkhouse.com 

Girls  Yellow summer dress 
  White socks 

Boys  Grey shorts 
  Grey socks 

Outdoor Mud Kitchen 

We are delighted with our Outdoor Classroom and the children 
have really enjoyed exploring the new equipment.   

This term we will be developing a new Mud Kitchen in the area 
which provides a whole variety of different learning opportunities 
including sensory, imaginative, creative and exploratory play.   

We would appreciate any donations of old kitchen utensils you 
may have at home, for example, frying pans, pots, bowls, wooden 
spoons, whisks, weighing scales, etc. to help recreate every day 
home scenes.   


